
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
TOKYO, February 8, 2023 --- FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation (President and CEO, Representative 

Director: Teiichi Goto) and its group companies extend their deepest condolences to the bereaved 

families of the major earthquakes that struck the southeastern part of Turkey and offer their sincerest 

sympathies to those affected by the disaster. 

 

FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation today announced the donation of a total of 50 million yen for the people 

affected by this disaster.  

 

The company will donate a total of 10 million yen to NPO Japan Platform, an international emergency 

humanitarian aid organization. In addition, FUJIFILM Holdings will donate medical equipment worth 40 

million yen, including Fujifilm’s portable X-ray systems and ultrasound devices for medical care.   

 

Medical equipment will be provided promptly by local subsidiaries FUJIFILM Dis Ticaret A.S. and 

FUJIFILM Healthcare Turkey Saglik A.S. 

 

FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation and its group companies extend their heartfelt wishes for the swift 

recovery and restoration of the affected communities. 

 
 
 
 
 
  

FUJIFILM Holdings to donate 50 million yen for people affected 
by the earthquakes centered in the southeastern part of Turkey 

 

For inquiries on information in this media release, contact: 
Media contact: FUJIFILM Holdings Corporation 

Corporate Communications Division Public Relations Group TEL：+81-3-6271-2000 


